

Our Ref:

PB/Letters 2

**Sports Services** 

Your Ref:

Please contact:

Pamela Bentley

Telephone:

01422 343106

Email:

pamela bentley@calderdale.gov.uk

Swimming Development The Shay Stadium Halifax

HX1 2YT

Date 2014 June Academic year 2023/24

Dear Headteacher

## **Water Safety Session**

Awareness of the dangers of water is clearly a very important topic so we would like to go through a water safety session with your children next week during their normal lesson time. The children should receive a small information booklet outlining the water safety code, so it would be very useful for them to go through this information (which includes a quiz and other fun tasks) in the classroom to reinforce the importance of safe practice in and around water. We hope you will want your children to take part in this session.

Please ask the children to bring an old but clean pair of 'pyjamas' which preferably will be long bottoms and long-sleeved tops or similar clothing (swimming costume/trunks are worn underneath the 'pyjamas'). You may find it helpful to bring an extra plastic bag for the wet clothes.

If you wish to discuss this, please feel free to contact the swimming development manager via email.

Yours sincerely

Pamela Bentley

**Swimming Development Manager**